
We need your help if: 

 You’d like to help children avoid accidents  
 Your pre-school child had an accident at home in 

      the last year and then had to see a doctor or nurse 
 You’re interested in first aid and safety.

We’re looking for parent volunteers to help with a home 
safety project. It won’t take a lot of your time and you may 
get the chance to join a free first aid advice and safety course. 
To find out more, speak to: 

or phone/text Sarah, the researcher, on 07958 583750 

The FAST Parent Programme is a research project funded by the National Institute for Health Research and managed by the University of the West of England, Bristol in partnership with Bristol City Council Children’s Centres. 

Has your 
child had 
an accident 
at home?




